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Dear Families  

On-line Safety 
We have organised an after-school online safety session for parents/carers on Tuesday 6th February. This 
session will be delivered by Clennell Education Solutions who are specialists in safeguarding.   
 
We know many of our pupils will attend an after-school club that night.  This provides the perfect 
opportunity for you to attend and hear the important messages which will help keep your child safe. 
 
If your child is not attending a club, we are happy to organise cover and supervise them for you for the 
duration of the session.  Please complete the form on the link https://forms.office.com/e/ugrvL6b4xS  to 
confirm attendance. 
 
Keeping children safe online can be a significant challenge and we ask that you carefully consider this 
opportunity.  We regularly receive updates regarding the changing landscape of online activity and how 
children access activities at a younger age.  With a range of devices so readily accessible, we want as 
many people as possible to be aware of potential risks and pitfalls. 
 
Visitors in School 
We had a number of visitors in school this week and they have comment on the exemplary behaviour and 
fantastic manners of all the children.  Well done, everyone, we are all very proud of you. 
 
Kevan Jones MP 
Today, the school council were delighted to meet Kevan Jones MP. They found out about his role as MP 
and thought hard about questions they would like to ask. They talked about some of the things they felt 
could be improved in the local area including Stanley front street, the local parks and littering and 
vandalism in the area. They asked if Kevan could help us to improve these areas and he agreed that they 
had some wonderful ideas. They were all fantastic ambassadors for our school. Well done, to the school 
council! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children’s Mental Health Week 
Next week, is Children's Mental Health Week.  Children's emotional well-being is something we have at the 
forefront of our minds every day but, to honour this special week, we intend to end our half term, on 
Friday 9th February, with a range of carousel activities which focus on ways to manage our anxieties or 
emotions. 
Mental health can be challenging for us all at different points of our lives. According to the World Health 
Organisation, good mental health is not seen as an absence of all anxiety but having strategies to cope 
when anxiety is present in our lives.  We hope to share some strategies with our pupils which will benefit 
them when challenges arise. 
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Times Table Rock Star 

This week's 'Rockstar of the Week' is Ethan! Well done, for your amazing multiplication and 
fantastic studio speed! Children can see all our TTRS winners on our 'Times Table Rockstars' 
display board outside the Year 6 classroom. 
 

The winners of this week's KS2 tournament are Year 4! Well done, for all your hard work this 
week. This result puts Year 4 level on points with Year 5 at the top of the table.  
 
St Joseph's are currently 9th on the TTRS leader board for schools in our area. Well done 
everyone! 
 

 

 

A few reminders regarding uniform and hair: 
 

• All long hair must be tied back at all times. No oversized or brightly coloured hair 
accessories are allowed. Please stick to blue, white, grey or black plain hair ties/bobbles or 
slides. Bobbles will be given on arrival where necessary. Pupils should not have excessively 
shaved/patterned or dyed hair. 

• On the days that children do PE or have a sports club they can come to school in their PE 
Uniform.  Children must wear their school jumper/cardigan with a T Shirt in their team 
colour (no football tops) plain black jogging bottoms (no logo) & trainers. 

• Nail varnish must not be worn in school. 
• Due to Health & Safety NO DOGS are allowed on the school.  

 

Holy Island Summer Camp 

Applications are now open for Holy Island Summer Camps for 2024 for pupils in Year 5 & Year 6. 
The camp has been running on Holy Island every summer since 1954. The aim of the camp is to 
provide a safe and enjoyable week away in a unique location, where children can engage in a variety 
of mainly outdoor activities, make new friends and get some much need time away from screens! 
The “camp” is a purpose-built hostel, with dormitories containing bunk beds for eight children. 
The maximum capacity is 64 per week (a slight reduction from previous years). The camp is run 
exclusively by volunteers who are all subject to Enhanced DBS Clearance (Criminal Record Check) 
and required to undertake annual training.  For more information on the camp, please visit 
the website: www.svp.otg.uk/microsite/holy-island A letter with more information can be 
downloaded from the school website https://stjosephsstanley.bwcet.com/parents/letters. 
Please not that booking 

   

      

    

    

    

    

 
 

House Points 

Children can earn house points from all staff during the week.  

Congratulations to St Oswald who earned the most house points this week. 

http://www.svp.otg.uk/microsite/holy-island
https://stjosephsstanley.bwcet.com/parents/letters


 
 
 

  

  
Attendance 

We aim to provide the highest quality education for our pupils. We know that they will only benefit 

fully from this high-quality school experience if they attend regularly and on time. When pupils are 

absent, they risk missing out on our carefully planned curriculum. Research also tells us that pupils 

who miss school can sometimes struggle to develop secure and lasting friendships.  

This week’s attendance is 96.4% 

Our target is 97% 

Nursery Reception Year1 Year2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94.5% 94.4% 98.3% 96.3% 98.9% 98.5% 94.4% 96.4% 

 
 

Lateness 
This week, we have noticed a marked reduction in the number of pupils arriving late.  Thank you, 
for you co-operation with this.  
A reminder that children are welcomed into school from 8.40am in readiness to start learning at 
8.45am.  If you are still approaching school at 8.45, your children will arrive late into class which 
is unsettling for them.  Please give your children a relaxed start to the school day by arriving on 
time. 
 
If your children are displaying any reluctance regarding getting to school on time, please let us 
know and we are happy to work with you to find a solution. 
 
 

Star of the Week 

The following children have received a Star of the Week certificate this week:  

 

Nursery Imogen For super work in maths when learning about size!  

Reception 
Grace W For some amazing independent writing about what she wants 

to be when she grows up! 

Year 1 Emie For using green words so well to help her read more fluently.  

Year 2 Daniel For having an excellent attitude to his work.  

Year 3 Isla For excellent work in geography.   

Year 4 Poppy For a fantastic attitude to learning in all subjects.  

Year 5 Esmae For persevering in maths and a super effort in swimming.  

Year 6 Liam For some excellent work in maths this week.  
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